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15 Asoj 2077

All the students of Madan Bhandari Memorial College are hereby notified of the
following:

* College is continuing online classes in the COVID-19 pandemic situation.
Therefore, all the students are advised to join regularly online classes
according to their class routines.

* Students of semester system and class XI are required to get registered in
senior semesters/classes.

* Pay their fees and dues online through ‘Khalti’ or ‘e-Sewa’.

¢ Admission for class XI is open. So, students are advised to recommend
new students for admission at the college.

/

Damber Bahadur Hamal
Campus Chief




